

Teaching Newsletter

www.bris.ac.uk/Depts/PrimaryHealthCare

phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk
Primary Health Care, Room 1.01, Canynge Hall, Whatley Rd, BS8 2PS
Tel 0117 9287256 Fax 0117 9287325

Year 2&3 GP Teacher Workshop

Tuesday, 12th April 2011, Engineers' House, Clifton, Bristol

In the morning we will be working with the psychiatrists John Potokar and Kate Seddon to discuss and define learning objectives for Psychiatry in the Year 3 GP placements. John will then run a 'workshop' on teaching the prescribing of SSRIs. In the afternoon the clinical Teaching Fellows from the Bath Academy Julia Vasant and David Little will be demonstrating how they teach clinical skills to 2nd and 3rd year students using the 'one minute preceptor 'method.

Don't miss this exciting programme. Email phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk by April 4th to request a place.

'At Sea with Disability' SSC From Trevor Thompson

This July, 3rd and 4th year medical students are voyaging with the Jubilee Sailing Trust, buddying a person with disability on a tall ship. There are a total of eight students and we are exploring the possibility of employing GPs to act as mentors and assessors.



The SSC has three foci

- Disability
- Leadership and
- "Self, sailing and the sea"

Assessment, which draws on the arts, is based on an extended reflective account. It was a powerful experience for students in the 2010 cohort. If you have interests in this area, be in touch.

trevor.thompson@bristol.ac.uk



Year 5 GP Teacher Workshop

Tuesday 17th May, Engineers; House Clifton, Bristol

We will start off by sharing our experiences of the new Year 5 teaching in Primary Care. Stephen Greenwood, one of the original creators of the TLHP (Teaching and Learning for Health Professionals) Masters course at Bristol Uni will then guide us through the topics of mentoring and supervision.

In the afternoon we will explore how we teach 'multimorbidities' and other PPP topics

Here is your chance to help shape the learning objectives for the Primary Care attachments in next year's PPP course.

Email phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk by 3rd May to request a place.

RCGP Severn Faculty Gale Lecture

20th May 2011

Phil Hammond at Bristol Zoo 'Difficult Conversations'

To book please go to

http://www.rcqp.org.uk/default.aspx?page=1175&eventId=4400

